
Kenai Peninsula Borough School 
District’s 

Title VI Advisory Committee 
Meeting

This meeting is to invite input 
into the district’s Title VI plan 
for FY21.  Attendees will meet 
other KPBSD stakeholders and 
partners and provide input for 
the Committee to consider as 

they identify recommendations 
for future funding priorities to 

serve the Alaska Native and 
American Indian students in 

KPBSD. 

Please RSVP by contacting the 
district’s Federal Programs 

Director, Dr. Ermold, at 
cermold@kpbsd.org.

Those unable to attend in 
person may join via Skype at 

https://lync.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/
meet/cermold/4PDDS4NF

February 19, 2020
2:00-3:30 p.m.

Redoubt Conference Room
KPBSD District Office @ 144 N. Binkley Street, Soldotna

Please join us!
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